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CPSO seeks suspect in burglaries

Wednesday, July 15, 2015

The Caddo Sheriff’s Office is investigating multiple burglaries that occurred at a local storage facility, said Caddo
Sheriff Steve Prator.

Around 12:30 a.m. on July 12 a passenger van entered the property at 1026 Kay Lane. A video obtained by the
Caddo Sheriff’s Office shows the driver of the van entering two storage lockers where locks were cut and items
were later reported missing. Sheriff’s Detective Donnie Laney said locks were cut on a total of 12 storage lockers
at this location.

The van pictured in the video is believed to be a dark-colored 2002-2007 Dodge Caravan with a "Landers" front
license plate frame. The driver was wearing a bright green shirt.

If you can provide information about this van or its driver, please contact Detective Laney at 681-0700 or 675-2170,
or Caddo-Shreveport Crimes Stoppers at 673-7373
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 Attachments


